Class 1 Week by week

Summer 2017: Week 3

The good news this week is that our seeds are starting to grow!

There has been much excitement as the children have noticed the changes, with the shoots quickly developing leaves and looking like a mini bean-stalk.





Y1 are watching closely to see what is happening to their experiment seeds - finding out if they really need soil, water, light and warmth to grow.

Class 1 have been thinking about food that we can grow in our gardens and comparing it with the foods grown in warmer countries. Using some of the fruits in Handa's Surprise the children had a busy time making their own fruit snack.



It has been good to see the class using their cooperative skills and problem solving in PE, learning how to help the whole group to achieve their aim. We have been swapping places on a wooden beam to line up in order of size without anyone falling in the 'water'.

Next week

On Monday afternoon the whole school will be going to Topcliffe Hall for a performance by Lempen Puppet Theatre Company. You can find out more about them at http://www.lempen.co.uk

Just a reminder about letting school know if your child is unwell and not able to come to school. A phone call to the office any time after 8am, please.